
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Don’t panic - control what you can control. When you open your envelope in August – you want 

to be able to say, hand on heart, that you did everything you could – you gave yourself the best 

possible chance of achieving your potential. HOW? Put in enough time / effort – make sure you 

understand appropriate subject content and exam expectations / technique – ask teachers for 

guidance if unsure. As these exams are very nearly upon you – suspend any part time 

employment – invest enough time to ensure you get the ‘right’ grades. Do read the Beat Exam 

Stress pamphlet. https://www.childline.org.uk/globalassets/info-and-advice/school-work-and-

college/school-and-college/exam-stress/beat-exam-stress.pdf  

 Year 12 – see Mr Wilbraham’s email if you have applied for a Head Student role. 

 On study leave – do get in touch if you have any questions / problems.  On results day – we are 

still here to help – see Mrs Lennon or Mr Wilbraham if you are unsure about anything. 

 Year 13 – University & Beyond – take your booklet home – share relevant bits with parents 

 When on Private Study – be respectful of others – you all have exams shortly – lower sixth have 

them now and are only likely to be in to prepare! 

 EXAMS: be punctual, bring any relevant equipment, and come in full uniform. 

 Remember – Mowbray is the new SFA for the next 3 weeks. For Year 12 – this means your lockers 

will only be available before 8.30am and after 3.30pm. 

 What / Where / When 

MONDAY  

 
Returning resources – have you got your slip that needs to be signed when 

returning your locker key and textbooks.  Your locker needs to be emptied and 

left unlocked. Your key is to be handed to Mr Bllaca, Mrs Clarke or Miss 

Boughton who will sign for receipt.  If you have lost your locker key, you will 

need to pay £15 for a replacement lock and key.  This should be handed to 

Mrs Clarke or Miss Boughton. Keys are to be returned before you leave on 19th 

May and preferably, before this if you want to avoid a huge queue.   

 

Textbooks are to be returned to subject teachers after your exams and a 

signature obtained for receipt.  Once all items have been returned, Mr Bllaca, 

Mrs Clarke or Miss Boughton will sign off your form. Deadline for this – 30th June. 

  

TUESDAY 

WEDNESDAY 

THURSDAY Final lessons today. 

FRIDAY STUDY LEAVE / EXAMS 

 

Good Luck in your exams 

THIS  WEEK 
16th May 2022 
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